
Submitter: Catherine Geibel 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Housing and Homelessness 

Measure: HB3501 

This short sighted bill will further erode what is left of what used to be a beautiful 

state. 

 

COME UP WITH A BETTER LONG TERM PLAN!!  

 

I DO NOT SUPPORT THIS NONSENSE!!  


